My opinion regarding the my School website is that on looking at the data presented on the
website it shows the results of that year (e.g. 2009) results for that cohort of students
and is not a general reflection of the current (e.g. Yr5's). The yr5's from 2009 will only
be shown as results on the website in 2011 - so how can the yr 5 result be conclusive or
helpful advice for a parent?

We also know that there are many schools with a transient population, so that also is
another factor that doesn't help to show a true reflection of the school students.
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